
Wednesday September 28 2016  

Attendees: Claudia Moore, Tara Callahan, Melissa Lumberjack, Kevin M'lot, Angie Reid and Sharon 

Billings 

Minutes Taker: Angie Reid 

 

Principals Report 

Family photo night was reduced from two nights to one night which proved to be a success. (September 

27 2016). 

Westland Insurance will be donating to the school this year and are looking for the students to continue 

to have experiences like rollerblading, gymnastics etc  throughout the year.  

So far we have booked an Ex Canuck on November 18 2016 from 9am to 10 am as a motivational 

speaker. 

Dance has been booked March 27-April 2 2017 

Coastal Inline Skating has been also booked for May 30-June 9 2017 

Joanne Woodward a resident artist has been booked to work with classes K-7 in guided art sessions 

from June 5-8 and June 12/13 2017 

Gymnastics has also been booked for a month 

Performances have been booked November 29 115pm of Kunda Africa 

Wednesday January 25 Project Soul a dance company has been booked. Parents are welcome to these 

performances. 

October 10 is Thanksgiving 

October 6 Grade 6 students will be receiving their Hep B shots 

Reporting this year could change. There are 3 formal and 2 informal reports to be issued this year. Some 

may look different than in other years. Still a work in progress.  

This school year we are having fun runs once a month. October 20 will be our Pumpkin Run. 

----- 

Funding from the PAC for our classrooms will be $10.00 per student (3870.00) 

We have committed to providing $2000.00 a school year for upgrading the computers in the classrooms 

as they are extremely out of date.   



Principals Account is for students who are unable to pay for field trips etc. PAC is committing $200.00 to 

this account so no child is left behind.  

---- 

Elections 

President/Secretary - Angie Reid 

Vice President- Sharon Billings 

Treasurer- Melissa Lumberjack 

Next PAC meeting we will advise parents of babysitting so they can bring their child and we can pay 

some grad seven students to watch the kids while the next meeting is in session to improve attendance. 

NEXT PAC MEETING - October 19 2016 7 pm 

----- 

Ideas for this year  

Board game night for the school.  

Hot lunches again- we can start with pizza and explore other possibilities. 

October 31 is Diwali so we might want to consider doing a samosa day maybe on October 28th. Selling 

them for $1.00 each. 

Next year for the meet the teacher night, we will have Meridian meets come in and we can have a pre 

ordered barbeque so we can make a night of it and parents can meet others and staff.  

 


